
 

 

 

 

20th June 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Following the cricket coaching the children have been receiving, Year Four are 

taking part in a Cricket Festival on Thursday 10th July at Moseley Cricket Club.  

We will be walking to and from Moseley Cricket Club.  We will be leaving at 9:00 

and will return by 3:00, so your child will need to be collected from school at 

3:30 as normal.   If you are able to accompany us walking to and from Moseley 

Cricket Club please indicate on the slip below.   

 

As the weather is unpredictable at this time of the year, please can you ensure 

that your child has their summer PE kit (White T-shirt, Red shorts, socks and 

trainers), a warm top, jogging bottoms, waterproof coat, water bottle and sun 

cream.  

 

The children will be eating their lunch at the cricket festival so they will need 

to bring a packed lunch, including a drink of squash or water. If your child 

normally has a school lunch, the school kitchen can provide one. Please indicate 

this on the slip below.  

 

Please return the attached permission slip to your child’s class teacher by 

Friday 27th June.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr Collett, Mrs Gale, Mrs Roden and Miss White 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………… to attend the Cricket 

Festival on Thursday 10th June. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………….. 

 

My child will have their own packed lunch 

 

Please could we have a school packed lunch                    

 

I am able to accompany the group to/from Moseley Cricket Club                

                                                                                                  (please tick) 


